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Paul Siddons <paulsiddons@blueyonder.co.uk>
Friday, January 22, 2010 7:52 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Retail FOREX

Dear Sir,

I am concerned that goverment would interfere with the freedom of the minow, but allow the sharks (bankers,
oil,and GM) to feed without restraint.
Please don’t interfere with the status quo.

Yours faithfully

Paul Siddons


